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This is an absolutely horrible bill. It is none of the government’s business what size 

house a person chooses to build, as long as it meets normal zoning and building 

codes. How would you feel about it if you were rebuilding after a disaster and you 

weren’t allowed to replace your home the way it was because it was slightly larger 

than the old one. Please have some common sense, live by the Golden Rule and 

stop infringing on Oregonians property rights.  


